James Andrews
Sidney
LD 1821

Dear members of the Judiciary Committee:

I am writing today to urge you to vote against LD 1821(and LD 1743), as they are
bad bills that are not needed, nor would they do anything to lower crime or save lives.
Please stop with the anti-gun, and anti-gun rights idiocy, as it only further endangers
the law abiding. Thanks for your time.

Yours Truly,
James Andrews
Sidney, Maine



